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Tuesday 28th September 2021  
  
 
Dear Parents/Carers,   
  
As part of our ‘A Child’s War’ theme, we will be making Anderson shelters in Design & 
Technology.  We have already asked the children to bring in a shoebox for this project so thank 
you if you have already sent a shoebox in with your child. If you have not yet sourced a shoebox, 
it needs to be in school by Monday 11th October so we can start our project.  This box must be 
labelled clearly with name and class name. If you have an extra shoebox, feel free to send this in 
with your child so we have spares available.   
  
We will also require a variety of materials to complete these projects. Please look through 
recycling or craft materials and send your child in a range of resources. Some suggested items 
are:  
 

• Small pebbles  
• Tin foil  
• Card  
• Cardboard/corrugated cardboard  
• Lollypop sticks  
• Plasticine  
• String  
• Felt  
• Coloured paper/card 
• Recyclable plastic cartons 

 
Please put any extra resources inside the shoebox or in a clearly labelled bag if they do not fit in 
the box. Do not hesitate to get in contact if you have any questions or queries.  
  
Thank you for your continued support.  
  
Kind regards,  
Miss Lucas, Mrs Duffin, Miss Swinfield  
Year 6 Teachers  
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